
CMDA Ethics Statement 

  

Physician-Assisted Suicide 
We, as Christian physicians and dentists, believe that human life is a gift from God and is sacred 

because it bears God's image. Human life has worth because Christ died to redeem it, and it has 

meaning because God has an eternal purpose for it. 

 

We oppose active intervention with the intent to produce death for the relief of pain, suffering, or 

economic considerations, or for the convenience of patient, family, or society. 

 

Proponents of physician-assisted suicide argue from the perspective of compassion and radical 

individual autonomy. There are persuasive counter arguments based on the traditional norms of 

the medical professions and the adverse consequences of such a public policy. Even more 

important than these secular arguments is the biblical view that the sovereignty of God places a 

limit on human autonomy. 

 

In order to affirm the dignity of human life, we advocate the development and use of alternatives 

to relieve pain and suffering, provide human companionship, and give opportunity for spiritual 

support and counseling. 

 

The Christian Medical & Dental Associations oppose physician-assisted suicide in any form. 
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